
 

 
Dear Praying Friends, 

Thank you all very much for your continued prayers and support for our family 
and the ministry of Grace Baptist Church of Butte, Montana.  November has been a 
busy but good month.  I trust you all had a great Thanksgiving and I hope you have a 
very Merry Christmas.   

We just got back home from a week in North Carolina with our family.  It was 
great to be able to see our family in person for a few days.  We kept busy going 
everywhere to see everyone and visiting some places we all wanted to go.  I am 
thankful I had the opportunity to preach at Lighthouse Baptist Church (our sending 
church) on Wednesday night, and our children were able to spend some time with 
friends that evening, which has been few and far between in Butte.  Of course, saying 
goodbyes again is never an easy thing.  We made it safely back to Butte just after 
midnight this past Sunday morning and had a few hours to sleep before getting up for 
church. 

This is a hard time for the church as we have fewer visitors passing through 
the hotel we are in, and it seems we have fewer from the community this time of year 
as well.  With that being said, we are remaining steady and thankful for those God has 
given us to minister to.  As the year comes to a close soon, we are praying that 
everyone has a good Christmas and New Year with much fruit for the Lord. 

I would also like to share a few prayer requests with you as you pray for our 
family and the city of Butte: 

1) For the souls of the people of Butte, MT 
2) For the members of Grace Baptist Church to continue to grow in the Lord. 
3) For visitors to the church that will continue to come with our small group. 
4) For a family to move out and help our ministry, preferably with children 

around the age of our children so they can have some Christian fellowship 
with children their age. 

5) Continued prayers for my grandpa’s recovery from the heart attack. 

Thank you all and I pray God’s blessings on each of you for your faithful prayers and 
support of our ministry and family here in Butte! 

In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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